From: Michael J. Lawton

To: Parks, Timothy; Firchow, Kevin

Cc: Andrew H. Kessenich (akessenich@dlevanscompany.com); Steve Harms; Martin, Arvina

Subject: Associated Physicians Parking Structure - Vernon Blvd., Madison

Date: June 08, 2020 12:13:08 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Tim and Kevin:

I understand that the approvals for the Associated Physicians' parking structure are on the agenda for the Plan Commission meeting on Monday night.

On behalf of the Hill Farms Association Planning Committee, I wanted to let the Plan Commission know that the applicant has engaged in thorough communications with our Committee, notwithstanding the problems with the virus, including participating in a zoom meeting with our Committee at which a complete presentation was made.

The representatives of the applicant have answered all of the questions that members of the Committee had. Our Committee is supportive of the project, and we do not feel that any conditions need to be added beyond those that City staff may propose.

If you have any questions, please let me know. Please put this in the Legistar file and make this communication available to the members of the Commission. Thanks.

Mike Lawton

Hill Farms Association Planning Committee Chair